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Township of South Stormont 
ACTION REQUEST 

Administration and Corporate Services 

 

To:    Council 
From:   Loriann Harbers, Director of Corporate Services/Clerk 

Date of Meeting: July 13, 2022 
Subject: Support for the Municipality of Brighton - Draven Alert 

   

Recommendation: 
That Council of the Township of South Stormont supports the Municipality of 

Brighton’s resolution requesting changes to the Amber Alert system to allow for 
the creation a new alert called the Draven Alert, which will protect vulnerable 

children who have not been abducted but are at high risk of danger, injury or 
death and alert the public that they are missing. 

 

Executive Summary & Background: 
The Municipality of Brighton has requested endorsement and support of their 

resolution from all municipalities in Ontario related to the request for the 

addition of the Draven Alert to the Amber Alert system. The addition of the 
Draven Alert will allow for law enforcement to send out an alert for vulnerable 

children who go missing under circumstances that do not involve an abduction 
but are at serious risk of injury or death. The Municipality of Brighton’s 

resolution is attached. 
 

Alignment with Community Strategic Plan: 
Goal 5: Strong Community  
Objective 5.5: Health and Education  

 

Risk and Asset Management Considerations: 
There are no foreseen risks.  

 

Options: 

1. That Council support the resolution of the Municipality of Brighton.  
2. Other. 

 

Financial Impact: 
There is no direct financial impact to the Township for supporting the resolution. 

 

Others Consulted: 
Support requested by Councillor Jennifer MacIsaac 

 
 

Prepared by: Ashley Sloan, Deputy Clerk 


